Armfield Homeowners Association

Board of Directors Meeting

1. Minutes of November 21, 2005 Board Meeting
Present:
Tim Murray, Dennis Kazuba, Paul Dan Gordon, Robert Shear, Paul Malherek

2. Management:
Cathrine Payne

Administrative:
3. The minutes for the October 27, 2005 Board meeting were approved.

4. The next Board meeting is scheduled for December 22, 2005 at the offices of Capital Property Management.

Resident Input:
None

Report of Committees:

5. Architectural: An updated draft of the revised Architectural Guidelines and Maintenance Standards draft have been posted on the web site for public review. 

6. Social: The Holiday Santa ride is planned for December 10th.

7. Communications: Rob Shear is looking for a new committee chair.

Management Agent Report:

1. Management provided an updated maintenance list.

1. Old Business:

2. None
Unfinished Business:

2. Tim Murray will work with our new management company to draft a letter to the Board members from Chantilly Green to discuss homeowner concerns in the Springhaven cul-de-sac regarding vehicle parking by Chantilly Green residents.

3. The Board discussed various options for pool shade.  Due to the cost of adding shade solutions and that the pool season is already underway, the Board will plan on implementing a solution for next season.  The cost for this will be added to next year’s budget. The Board will make a final decision in January on what shade option to pursue.

4. The Board decided to hold off on a proposal from Valley Crest to plant River Birch trees at the Centerville Road entrance until the status of the storm water drainage pond is finalized. 

5. The Board instructed Armstrong Management to prepare an application for an HOA credit card.

6. The Board will consider a plan to sell additional pool memberships.

7. The Board received two quotes to replace the lighting on Armfield Farm and Bellerose Dr.  Dan Gordon will look in to the cost of replacing the existing lighting with a newer solar powered one.

8. Should we install signs at the tot-lots that state there are closed after dusk?

9. Dominion Virginia Power requested access to our Pool House to read the meter. It is unclear why they need this access, as they have never had it before.
1. New Business:

2. Trash has been found again near the Clary Sage field.
3. Capital Property Management (CPM) will look into changing the name of our association from Armfield HOA to Armfield Farm HOA.
4. No Trespassing signs need to be installed at the Springhaven Dr. basketball courts.
5. CPM will attempt to find out the license plate number of the call that hit our sign near Armfield Farm Dr. and Centreville Road.
6. The board approves a motion instructing CPM to request at least 3 bids for a pool management company for the upcoming pool season.
7. The board approves a motion instructing CPM to request at least 3 bids for a ground maintenance company.
8. CPM will send the board a copy of ARB violations found during the neighborhood walk through for review before notifying the homeowners.  The board will have 3 days to respond before letters are mailed.
9. CPM will investigate the missing section of sidewalk near 3601 Windmoore Ct.
10. CPM will obtain an estimate for new wood chips for the tot lot near they Clary Sage field.
11. CPM will obtain an estimate for new sandwich board signs.
Financial Matters:

1. Management did not present financials at this meetng.
Minutes Approved: 







8. Date:
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